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  10. End of Survey

Thank you for completing this survey. We will analyze the responses in 
January and notify you of the results via e-mail if you would like. These 
results will also be discussed at the January indicators workshop in 
Durham, NH.

  
Yes, please send me the results of this survey via e-mail.


